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Born here the Eklutna dam has been servicing Anchorage for the better part of my life. It has never interfered with
anyone’s homes in a negative way or impacted our lives. As a matter fact it’s always beautiful to fly over and lake is
beautiful to spend time at.
That water shed refills beautifully every single year and nature gave us the ability to utilize it for energy. We are not
causing any harm to the environment with this damn and I’m not quite sure I understand the decisions of those who
want to remove the damn. From my reading majority of those people who want to remove the dam are not even
from Anchorage originally and do not understand how we developed as a town and a municipality. We cannot be
supported by windmills, and energies are being limited from natural gas due to federal legislation, and this is one of
the most beautiful, renewable resources….. naturally. we are not lacking for water in our municipality or our state.
I am not in support of the damn removal!
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